
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

Thank you for your prayer and support as we traveled to Edmonton Alberta for the annual 
conference this year. We have 3 Caring for the Heart offices in Alberta and the interest across the 
prairies is growing. The host church Heartland Alliance was amazing in accommodating our needs for 

the seminar in setting up for workshops and the evening sessions. We 
were blessed to meet with past acquaintances and new friends as we 
taught workshops and as Bob did some of the main sessions. We also 
looked after the resources for the conference. 

This has been a busy year for us. As we continued to minister we 
also moved twice and are now settled in Wingham. All boxes are not 
emptied but the downsizing continues. We were also blessed this year with 
a new son-in- law. Our youngest daughter got married September 16 and it 

was a great celebration as we were able to connect again 
with family and friends. Our youngest son is off to University 
in Michigan and we have been officially empty nesters for one 
year.  

Our ministry is growing, please pray that there will be 
others that come alongside and can help us. We have three 
women counsellors now that meet the needs of our women 
clients that are calling the office for help. 

The people that are reaching out for help would not be getting help if it wasn’t for our 
supporters who support financially and through prayer. Thank you for standing in the gap. 

Bob & Gwen 
Proverbs 11:25 The generous will prosper, those who refresh others will themselves be 

refreshed 
Please visit our Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/CFTHCanada/  and 

website  https://www.cfth.ca/ to learn more information and keep up with our schedules. 



	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

Introducing counsellor 
 

Joanne Smith 
 

who recently joined our staff to help women find healing of 
the heart. Joanne and her husband Clare live in Goderich, 
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Caring for the Heart 
Healthy Relationships Seminar 

October 20-22, 2017 
At The Crossroads 

24 Dundas St. W Trenton ON 
This seminar is designed for all who seek resolution to 

challenges that may be keeping them from experiencing 
the fullness of meaningful relationship in their lives. 

Register by calling 613.392.8200 
	
  

Caring for the Heart 
In Depth Counsellor Training 
405C Josephine St. Wingham, ON  

November 6-10, 2017 
Taught by Pastor Bob Bramhill 

This seminar is open to couples and individuals currently 
counselling or to those who desire to be trained in this philosophy 

of Biblical counselling. 
Register on line https://www.cfth.ca/in-depth-training---

registration.html or call 226.422.3015 
Seats are filling fast!	
  

Pastor Bramhill is available to do speaking and week-end conferences. Parenting seminars are also available, taught 
by both Bob and Gwen Bramhill. If you are interested, please call 226.422.3015 

CFTH Canada is a faith ministry and is supported entirely by contributions from those who are committed to 
sharing in the responsibility of our ministry. Those desiring to support this ministry financially may make their 

contribution payable to CFTH Canada. Each gift is tax deductible and a receipt will be issued. 
	
  


